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To: drms.temp@state.co.us

I am a resident of Dillon and often ride along Rt 9 to Heeney.  Right now it is already beginning to be too dangerous with
the number of fast moving trucks spitting gravel onto the road.

I would encourage you to consider extending the bike path from its present end to at
Least Ute Pass road and preferably all the way to Heeney Rd.  It is a huge safety issue and would make that even better
for our tourists.

Thanks 

Alison A Hagan
72 Corinthian Circle #. C203
Dillon,  CO.  89435
970 485-0859

Sent from my iPad


